
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I am from Portland.  I urge you to vote for HB 2927.  The electoral college does not function as it was 
intended by the founding fathers. 
It is past time to abolish it.  Let Oregon join with Washington and California.  I support HB 2927, and 
expect you to too. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Dennis Smith 
827 NW 25th Ave 
Portland, OR 97210-3808 
(503) 224-3077 
 
 
 


